## Dear Recipient,

I am writing to express my admiration and appreciation for Mr. Gregory Hodge, also known as Dj Avalanche. I have had the pleasure of working with him over the years and have found him to be an exceptional business partner and friend.

Working with Mr. Hodge has been an unforgettable experience. He is a true professional who always delivers excellent service, is punctual and is a pleasure to work with. As a deejay, he has an exceptional ability to read the crowd and incorporate their favorite music into his setlist, keeping everyone on the dance floor all night long. I have personally witnessed the energy he brings to events, which is infectious and have received numerous compliments from guests about how much they enjoyed the music.

I first began working with Mr. Hodge in 2012 because I recognized his true talent and his passion for pushing the Virgin Islands culture to the world. Since then, we have traveledtogether to various places, and Mr. Hodge has always represented his roots with pride and has been a true ambassador of the Caribbean.

Mr. Hodge's journey from humble beginnings to owning his own radio show, the Dj Avalanche morning show on 103.7 The Reef, and winning Trinidad's 2023 road march with Bungie Garden, is a testament to his dedication and hard work. He is a blueprint for aspiring deejays who want to become successful, especially coming from a small island such as the U.S. Virgin Islands.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.

Sincerely,

Rikky Baynes